
Docket No. 50-206 

July 25, 1991 

Mr. Harold B. Ray 
Senior Vice President 
Southern California Edison Company 
Irvine Operations Center 
23 Parker Street 
Irvine,California 92718 

Dear Mr. Ray: 

SUBJECT: SAN ONOFRE UNIT 1 FULL-TERM OPERATING LICENSE 

A recently completed safety evaluation report (SER), NUREG-1443, that 

summarizes the NRC staff's review of Southern California Edison Company's 

request for a full-term operating license (FTOL) for San Onofre Nuclear 

Generating Station Unit 1 is enclosed for your information. The staff 

concluded that your request for an FTOL complies with applicable Federal 

regulations and has no impact on the safety of plant operations. An FTOL 

related briefing for the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards (ACRS) has 

been tentatively scheduled for 8:30 am on August 9, 1991. If you wish to 

participate in the ACRS briefing, please make arrangements through the NRC 

project manager assigned to your plant.  

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL, SIGNED BY 
George Kalman, Senior Project Manager 

'601 91025 rI IProject Directorate V 
PDR AD~~9107 2O Division of Reactor Projects III/IV/V 

PDR ADO PDR Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555 
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Irvine Operations Center 
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Dear Mr. Ray: 
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concluded that your request for an FTOL complies with applicable Federal 

regulations and has no impact on the safety of plant operations. An FTOL 
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George Kalman, Senior Project Manager 
Project Directorate V 
Division of Reactor Projects III/IV/V 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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Mr. Harold B. Ray San Onofre Nuclear Generating 
Southern California Edison Company Station, Unit No. 1 

cc: 
Mr. Phil Johnson Mr. Richard J. Kosiba, Project Manager 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Bechtel Power Corporation 
Region V 12440 E. Imperial Highway 
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210 Norwalk, California 90650 
Walnut Creek, California 94596 

Mr. Robert G. Lacy 
Manager, Nuclear Department 
San Diego Gas & Electric Company 
P. 0. Box 1831 
San Diego, California 92112 

Resident Inspector, San Onofre NPS 
c/o U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
P. 0. Box 4329 
San Clemente, California 92674 

Mayor 
City of San Clemente 
100 Avenida Presidio 
San Clemente, California 92672 

Chairman, Board of Supervisors 
County of San Diego 
1600 Pacific Highway, Room 335 
San Diego, California 92101 

Regional Administrator, Region V 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210 
Walnut Creek, California 94596 

Mr. John Hickman 
Senior Health Physicist 
Environmental Radioactive Mgmt. Unit 
Environmental Management Branch 
State Department of Health Services 
714 P Street, Room 616 
Sacramento, California 95814 

Mr. Don J. Womeldorf 
Chief, Environmental Management Branch 
California Department of Health Services 
714 P Street, Room 616 
Sacramento, California 95814 
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